

NEWSLETTER





NEWSLETTER EDITOR: Lynn Day

lynnday@xplornet.com

Executive

- President Ron Stewart
- Vice-President Peggy Wharrick
- Secretary/Treasurer Lynn Day

Other Offices

- Web Master Carl Durance
- Newsletter Lynn Day
- Librarian
 Dave Plowright

Inside this issue:

October meeting **1** Hands On

General Elections 2

Christmas Crafts 2

December 2 meeting

OCTOBER MEETING

Paul Ross came to the meeting to demonstrate his techniques of turning. Below is a photo of a bowl he demonstrated and one of Paul.





SHOW & TELL

Steve Walsh showed the members his turnings.



Feb 16,2009 ??? Family Day - Bruce County Museum - We would be allowed to sell and demonstrate.

Also looking at one day a week during the summer. More to follow. Ron—President

Southampton Art School - August 24 - 28, 2009 Also looking into a weekend course at Old Fire hall (insurance Questions)
Southampton would do the booking. Carl-Web Master.

GENERAL ELECTIONS NOVEMBER MEETING

Ron & Peggy have volunteered to remain on the executive as president and vice-president unless someone else would like to run for the positions this year.

Lynn has requested members to take over the positions she holds as vacations, craft shows and other weekend events prevents being to all the meetings.

Corrine has volunteered to run as treasurer.

If you are able to join the executive this coming year, please e-mail Lynn or just let us know at the November meeting.

Positions are: President, Vice-president, Secretary, Treasurer, Newsletter Editor, Photographer, Librarian, Web Master. (The Secretary and Newsletter Editor are easily and best done as one job because the same information is required for both jobs.)

Peggy and Tom will not be able to be at the November meeting.

CHRISTMAS ORNAMENTS AND GIFTS

There is still time to create crafts and gifts for Christmas!

Please bring projects you have made for the festive season to the November meeting. If you have plans for something creative that would also be interesting to view. All of us can use some fresh ideas for being creative!

If you see something that interests you from these crafts, you can try your hand at making them after the elections, or take the idea and information for completion at home.

DECEMBER MEETING

The December meeting will be on the first Saturday of the month, December 6th 2008.

What would we like to do at this meeting as a group. Celebrate with some nice Festive Treats? Bring in a small gift for exchange? Have a turning contest? Many possibilities. Bring your ideas to the November meeting for discussion and planning.